
Cake Stall 
In aid of  

RNLI   
Class One children are holding a cake 

stall to raise money for the RNLI, our class 

charity. 

Tuesday 18th February 

2025  
8:45am – 10am in school for 

parents/caregivers and throughout the 

day for children in school  

 

 

 

Any donations of cakes/traybakes would be much 

appreciated, please contact Miss Lazenby if you 

are able to help.  


